

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

May 3, 2018

Mr. Emmanuel Worku 165 Tarkiln Place New Bedford, MA 02745

Dear Mr. Worku,

At the May 1st, 2018 regularly scheduled meeting of the Conservation Commission, the Commission approved your request to remove the tree located in the No Disturb Zone of the Wetlands located on your property. They did however ask that the tree to be cut down be left in the wooded area. It can be cut in pieces if necessary to remove it safely. Also the stump is to remain in place and you are to notify me of when the tree has been cut so that I can make an inspection.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 508-979-1497.

Sincerely,

Sarah E. Porter Conservation Agent

Sarah E. Portes

cc: Conservation Commission